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Discussion regarding mobile food vendors (food trucks).

In May of 2018 Council discussed creating a a food truck pilot program to study the potential impact
food trucks would have within the city. The pilot program was held from August to December of 2018
and this item will discuss the results of the pilot program and next steps.
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